
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St.   PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

 
Period of October 1, 2018 – October 31, 2018 

 
Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                     877,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                      28,000 gals. 

Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                48.5 gals 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                1.56 gals. 
 

Monday, October 1, 2018: 
 * Provided requested information for Lamont Engineering to Isabelle 

 * Attended Village Board meeting 
 
Tuesday, October 2, 2918: 

 * Attended DCS meeting at 4:30 PM 
 * Provided Gayle with email sent to Mike Walpole on 9/27/18 
 

Wednesday, October 3, 2018: 
 * Responded to mark out request at 2300 Main St., for new construction 

 * Forwarded water billing question to Isabelle 
 
Thursday, October 3, 2018: 

 * Emailed final monthly report to Board to Isabelle 
 * Provided missing report to Isabelle for Lamont 

 * Sent monthly operational reports to DOH 
 
Monday, October 8, 2018: 

 * Mark out request at YMCA for playground construction 
 
Tuesday, October 9, 2018: 

 * Mark out request for the intersection of Rte. 7 & Rte. 395 for new 
    drainage design 

 
Thursday, October 11, 2018: 
 * Responded to two mark out requests described above 

 
Friday, October 12, 2018: 

 * Received mark out request for DCS 
 
 

 



Monday, October 15, 2018: 
 * Responded to mark out request at DCS.  Work already in progress. 

    Told the contractor for Plank to secure the site and get proper  
    materials, and that I would return tomorrow. 

 
Tuesday, October 16, 2018: 
 * Returned to DCS.  Still issues with proper materials.  But problems  

    resolved after nearly 2.5 hours on site! 
 
Thursday, October 25, 2018: 

 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 
 

Friday, October 26, 2018: 
 * Responded to mark out request on Duanesburg Churches Rd. for  
    signage 

 
Monday, October 29, 2018: 

 * Responded to mark out request at Benzay & Harrison for gate 
    replacement 
 

Wednesday, October 31, 2018: 
 * Responded to Emergency mark out request for Scotch Bush Rd./ 
    Duanesburg Churches Rd. for pole anchor replacement 

 * Email from new owner of 111 Rose St. regarding water service 
 * Spoke with new resident on School Dr. about water quality concerns 

    after receiving TTHM violation notice 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
     

 

 
THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED.  

COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF 

CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, 

WASHINGTON, D.C. (518)895-2100  TDD# 1-800-662-1220 


